
  Bringing Treaty Forward

You are invited to an information and fund-raising event with Yingiya.!
!
Yingiya Guyula is in Adelaide on Wednesday March 9th.  Come and 
hear him speak at 7pm at Pilgrim Church Hall, at the back of Pilgrim 
Church at 12 Flinders Street, Adelaide.!
!
Yingiya wants people to understand about the Yol\u nations’ call for 
a treaty and he hopes people hearing him might understand more, 
and support him in his campaign for election.

            Invited by Uniting Aboriginal and Islander Christian Congress -  Adelaide Congress Ministry!
Contact Dean Whittaker   0409090824  or Kendall Trudgen 0428402929


